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Representative Mason:

This is a preliminary draft.  Please review it carefully to ensure it is consistent with
your intent, and note the following:

1.  Under s. 16.54, the governor accepts federal funding on behalf of the state, with the
exception of federal block grants.  This draft directs the governor to deposit all federal
funds “that could be utilized to assist manufacturing businesses in the state retool for,
or expand, production of clean energy” into an appropriation used to fund loans to
manufacturing businesses under the program created in the draft.

2.  In order to get a preliminary draft out as soon as possible, I have not included
language to allocate funds administered through the PSC’s Focus on Energy program
to fund loans to manufacturing businesses under the program created in the draft.
These funds and others can be easily inserted into the draft as sources for loans in a
subsequent version.
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